
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that on MONDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2024, the Mohave County Board of Supervisors 
will hold their regular meeting. At this time, all interested persons may appear and be heard at 9:30 AM, at 700 
W. Beale Street, Kingman, Arizona, regarding the following item(s): 
 

Evaluation of a request for changes to proposed fees for Mohave County Parks and Fairgrounds. 
 
Complete legal descriptions and proposals are on file with Mohave County Public Works, 3715 Sunshine Drive., 
Kingman, Arizona, and the Mohave County website under News & Notices. 
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